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12th July 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This week I would like to share some school transport information with you.  
 
Your son/daughter may be eligible for free transport to and from school and your admission 
paperwork sent to West Sussex will have already shared this information with either West Sussex or 
Surrey dependant on who you pay your council tax to. 
 
Emails with the allocation and the allocated service will be sent via your county council before 
mid-August and this will also give details of the route allocated.  If you have not heard from your 
county council by 16th August 2024 then please contact them using the links below. 
 

• For students who live in Surrey (pay council tax to Tandridge) 
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/transport/ - telephone 
number 01243 753530 

• For students who live in West Sussex (pay council tax to Mid 
Sussex)  https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/education-children-and-families/schools-and-
colleges/school-and-college-transport/apply-for-transport-to-school/free-school-
transport/ -  telephone number 0300 200 1004 

 
If you are unsure of your allocation or indeed move house over the holidays, please advise your 
county council of your change of address as well as the school. If you have any queries 
regarding transport please contact Mrs S Cook on scook@imberhorne.co.uk  
 
I would also like to remind you of the uniform sale taking place on Monday 15th July at upper 
school, Imberhorne Lane RH19 1QY in the main hall from 4pm to 7pm. 
 
We’ll be selling pre-loved uniform and also have a selection of new items available to buy. Both 
cash and card payments accepted. Please bring along a carrier bag.  
 
If you have any queries about uniform please email uniform@imberhorne.co.uk 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr E. Best                                Mr D Moore 
Senior Assistant Headteacher           Head of Year 7 
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